
 

 

GARAGE CLEANING 
 

Edifice Services will be onsite to perform a 
full underground garage cleaning.   

 
Both levels will be power swept following  

by a power wash 
on 

Thursday December 13th, 2018  
from 7:00am – 6:00pm  

 

 It will be necessary that all vehicles be 
removed from the garage during this work, 

prior to 7:00am 
You may return your vehicle after 

6:00pm the same day  
 

Management and the Corporation will not be held responsible for any 
damages to vehicles that remain in the garage during this work. 

 
Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246 

with any questions or concerns 

 


